
 

Danny Herrera Sun, 18 Jul 2021  

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Good afternoon PDC 

Thank you for informing me with this allegation. I have submitted my C-4 pre-primary report that 

reports my contributions from June 1 to July 12. I work to submit my information on a more timely 

manner.  

Please let me know if this resolves the issue Or if you need further information from my campaign.  

Thank you  

Danny Herrera 


